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Apurv Gaurav elected Vice President of
Programming for SABA-DC

Apurv Gaurav was elected the Vice President of Programming for the South Asian Bar
Association of Washington, D.C. (SABA-DC).

SABA-DC is a voluntary bar association dedicated to the needs, concerns and interests of
the South Asian American legal community in the Washington, D.C. area.

Mr. Gaurav will be sworn in at the SABA-DC Public Interest Gala on November 17, and take
office on January 1, 2019.

Click here for more information about SABA-DC.
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